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July 9, 2024 

 

Stamping Fee Change – Effective January 1, 2025 

 

The Board of Directors voted to increase the stamping fee from 0.10% (.001) to 0.30% (.003), 

effective January 1, 2025. 

 

The new 0.30% stamping fee will apply to all policies with an effective date of January 1, 2025, 

or after, as well as endorsements on those policies. 

 

The effective date of the original policy determines the stamping fee on any subsequent 

endorsements.  

Please direct any questions to info@surpluslines.org or call 206-682-3409. 
 

Thank you. 
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